
 
 

 

  
 

  
 

  

  

Sat 18th Nov 9.15 am CC Girls v Oliver 
Goldsmith at Dulwich Sports 

Ground, Turney Road 

Fri 24th Nov 9.15am Inclusion & SEND 
Coffee Morning – Staff Road 

CC at Trent Road 

Newsletter 17 th  November 2023 
Issue 10 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

Primary School Application for September 2024 
 

You can now apply online for your child’s 
Reception place in Primary School for the term 
September 2024. 
 

If you are a resident in Lambeth please follow 
this link to complete the e-admission online 
form.  If you live outside the borough, please 

contact your local council. 
 

The e-admission must be completed by 
MONDAY 15th JANUARY 2024. 
 

*** 

 

From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Christmas Fair 
We are very much looking forward to our Christmas Fair on 
Saturday 2nd December. The fair helps to raise funds which will 
go back into the children’s enrichment and learning. We are 
immensely grateful to parents who give up their time to 
prepare for the fair in the coming weeks and to help on the day. 
Each stall will have a rota, so even a small amount of time would 
help enormously. We really need more volunteers at this stage 
and ask you for any support you can give. Please contact Izabela 
on 07342 989371 if you can help towards this valuable event. 
  
End of day collections 
We have had quite a few children uncollected at 6pm from 
After School Care this term. Staff are only employed up to 6pm, 
so children will be left with our designated safeguarding leads 
and co-heads after this time. Traffic is the usual reason we are 
given and we would like to reiterate that traffic is a daily issue 
and most parents are able to navigate around this issue and 
collect their children on time. It is also unacceptable for staff to 
be supervising children after 6pm, many with their own families 
to get home to. Obviously, we would be sympathetic to genuine 
emergencies but please remember to inform the after-school 
care staff on their mobile 07727 658527. The school office 
closes by 5pm so please do not ring the landline. 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
This week the children celebrated Anti-Bullying Week by 
wearing odd socks on Monday and joining together for an 
incredible assembly delivered by the DE&I Champions. The 
Champions taught us the importance of our unique differences 
and how these help us to collectively be a part of something 
great. They explained the different forms of bullying and 
informed the children with steps of how to prevent and report 
the behaviour. Once again, we are so grateful to the Champions 
for helping us to celebrate diversity and become a more 

inclusive, equal space. Well done DE&I!  
 

Inclusion & SEND Coffee Morning 
On Friday 24th November at 9.15am we will be 
holding a coffee morning in the staff room at 

Corpus Christi, Trent Road site, for all parents of 
children with Special Education Needs or parents 

who would like to make new contacts.  
This will be an informal opportunity to meeet 

with other parents and our SENDCo, Mrs 
Seddon, for a chat and a cup of coffee.  If you 

would like to attend please RSVP 
cseddon@corpus-christi.org.uk 

 
*** 

The St Vincent de Paul Society will hold a 
cake sale after Sunday masses (not 6pm) on 

26th November.  We would welcome 
donations of cakes.  

Please bring them to the church hall on the 
day. 

 
 
 
 

After School Care Club Contact Numbers: 07727 658527 Corpus Christi Trent Road 

 0204 534 2581 Corpus Christi, Trintiy Rise 
 

Miss Earle with the 
DE&I Champions who 
led an assembly this 

week to help children 
understand the 
importance of  

Anti-Bullying Week. 

https://www.lambeth.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions-and-appeals/primary-school-admissions/apply-primary-school-place-2024-25
mailto:cseddon@corpus-christi.org.uk


 
 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 

CLASS % 

10 100 

11 99.6 

5 99.2 

9 98.3 

6 98.1 

4 97.7 

12 97.7 

8 97.2 

7 96.9 

14 96.0 

2 95.2 

1 94.4 

N 94.0 

3 93.5 

13 90.9 

Attendance 
Monday 13th November – 

Friday 17th November 2023 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Class 10 on 
their 100% attendance. 

Whole school average 97% 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 10th November 2023 

 
Nursery  Cillian F 

Class 1 Ivo M 

Class 2 Felix H 

Class 3  Juliana K 

Class 4  Kayden C M 

Class 5 Darell B 

Class 6 Kacey O 

Class 7  Finnbar F 

Class 8 Zemira S-N 

Class 9 Nandelle B 

Class 10  Tiarnan C 

Class 11  Alicia K 

Class 12  Fred F 

Class 13 Heath D 

Class 14 Zakhar K 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Term Dates for the 2024-2025 are 
now published on the school’s 
website, click here to view. 

 
*** 

Childcare Required 
A Corpus Christi parent is looking 
for after school childcare to start 
immediately.  Must be in walking 
distance of Corpus Christi School, 

Trent Road.  For more information 
please email: 

anapaula.marreiros@outlook.com 

or telephone Ana: 07917 800630  

 

 
 

Parents’ Zone 
 

Parents’ Association 

Hotpod Yoga are pleased to offer 
the Corpus Christi parent 

community a lovely 20% discount 
on all class packs & memberships.  
Use code CORPUSCHRISTIHPY A 

great chance to improve physical & 
mental health in a unique & 

immersive pod, completely tucked 
away from the stresses of the busy 

daily grind. 
 

 

Saturday 2nd Dec 2023  
12 noon – 4pm 

Dates for your Diary 

 
Friday 24th November  

Donations of chocolate for the tombola  
 

 Monday 27th November 
Donations of toys, books soft cuddly toys   

 
      
 

 

 
 

Friday 1st December 
Bottle Stall Donations.   

Weather permitting, we will have crates at 
St Martin’s in the car park for your 
donations to be dropped off too. 

9am - 10.30am   
Lolly Decoration Staff Room CC  

Trent Road 
 

Christmas Jumpers, Sparkly Dresses 
Please bring your donations to school any 
day, we need time to sort and prepare for 

the day. 
 

Raffle Tickets 
Don’t miss out on your chance to win some 
fabulous prizes!!! Books of tickets were put 

in children’s book bags last week, extra 
tickets available from school offices.  

Tickets are to be returned to the school, or 
at the fair on the day, including unsold 

books. 
 

 

Friday 30th November 
Christmas Tree Collections from 

Infant Playground CC at Trent 
Road. 

Once we receive confirmation 
from the supplier, we will let you 

know the time. 
Christmas tree deliveries, can 
you help? Contact Di Simms 

07746 501945 

 

All of your donations can be 
brought to the school offices on 

both sites or your child’s class and 
we will collect from there,  

thank you. 

 

Supporting the Fair made Easy! 
James Pendleton Estate Agents are 
generously supporting raising funds 
for the school's Christmas Fair 
Fundraiser by offering £25 for each 
advertising board put up outside 
your home over a 4-week period. 
Please complete the form if you are 
willing to have a board outside your 
home. They are also offering a cash 
prize of £250 in the school raffle. 
 

https://forms.gle/WxQSStbG75DkUL
vy6 
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